
  

 

 

The Township has retained a contractor to remove trees within the area outlined in blue above 
to facilitate geotechnical work needed to complete the new storage expansion planned for 
Waldemar’s Water System.  The removal of the trees to facilitate the expansion of the storage 
system was identified in the Waldemar Water Storage Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment completed in 2019. 

The tree removal is planned to take place during the week of March 15-19 over a duration of a 
day, pending weather. For safety reasons during clearing operations the access road into the 
park will be temporarily closed. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Township’s consulting engineering firm, 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited who will be completing the design of the project, Carley 
Dixon or the Township’s Chief Administrative Officer, Nicole Martin. 

R.J. Burnside & Associates Ltd. 
Carley Dixon, P.Eng. 
15 Townline 
Orangeville ON  L9W 3R4 
Phone: 226-486-1542 
Carley.Dixon@rjburnside.com 

Township of Amaranth  
Nicole Martin 
374028 6th Line  
Amaranth ON  L9W 0M6 
Phone: 519-941-1007 ext. 227 
nmartin@amaranth.ca 

This Notice first issued on March 5, 2021. 

 

 

TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
WALDEMAR PARK 

10 STATION STREET, WALDEMAR 

 

 


